
Schedule 39 to the Minutes of 
the Public Hearing meeting of 
Richmond City Council held on 

-~-a~y~o_r_a_n_d_c_o_u_n_ci_ll_o_rs~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ Monday, ~pril 16, 2018. 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Don Jury <dgjury@telus.net> 
Sunday, 15 April 2018 15:53 
MayorandCouncillors 
Proposed Traffic Lights 

Re: Proposed traffic lights on Steveston Highway. 

It would be crazy to install2 additional sets of traffic lights between No.2 Rd and Railway on Steveston Highway. It is a 
100 yd dash from No.2 Rd to Kingfisher. A traffic light there could result in a line of traffic backing up on to No. 2 Road 
when heading west. We have lived in the Westwind subdivision since 1988 and never have had a problem getting into 
or out of Westwind using Steveston Highway. Please do not put these lights in because you think Westwind residences 
want them, or need them. 

Don Jury 
11940 Flamingo Court 
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